
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 9-13-2010 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 48      
8th  Grade 48      
9th  Grade 56      
10th Grade 44      
11th Grade 30        
12th Grade 53      
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

279     

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0       
8th  Grade 1       
9th  Grade 2       
10th Grade 0       
11th Grade 2       
12th Grade 3       
Total BEA 8        

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7 – 12th 
Grade 

  0      

 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 287        
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 8-23-2010 To 8-31-2010 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

1 

Skipping 1 
Fighting 0 
Possession of tobacco 0 
Public display of affection 0 
Off campus violation 0 
Transportation violation 0 
Possession of alcohol/drugs 0 
Bullying 0 

 
 
 
Staff Development (August 23, 2010 to August 31, 2010) 
Marla Hibbitts – Pitsco lab 
training 

8/31/2010 



Misty Rose – Pitsco lab 
training 

8/31/2010 

Tanya Cardenas – Pitsco lab 
training 

8/31/2010 

Yolanda Rueda – Pitsco lab 
training 

8/31/2010 

Candace Bader, Liz Frerich, 
Chica Hernandez, George Burks, 
Frank Taylor, Jaime Ballew – 
Ascend Math, Reading Plus 

9/2/2010 

 
Principals’ General Narratives: 
 
Brackett High School 

We have had a very good start to the new school year.   A group of science and math 
teachers are learning two new programs (Reading Plus and Ascend Math) to help us in 
our RTI program to assist struggling math and reading students.  Football, Cross Country, 
Volleyball, Band, and Cheerleader activities are underway. Students, coaches, and 
directors are working hard to represent the school at a high level in all of these endeavors. 
New members of the faculty and staff are fitting in well and quickly becoming a valuable 
part of our team.  I believe we are on track to have a very successful year.  

The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation 
for the support and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the 
central office.  Thanks. 

Frank Taylor 

Brackett JHS  

BJH students have had a good beginning for the 2010-2011 school year.  We have the 
PITSCO Synergy Lab installed and teachers trained and it will be in use very soon.  The 
modules will help with math, science, reading and history skills while at the same time 
providing students with opportunities to explore careers options using these skills. 

We have had one student break his arm during football practice.  He was using his arm to 
keep from falling and it snapped.  He is back in school as of Tuesday, September 07, 
2010 and doing well. 

Students who are in need of immunizations have had letters sent to parents by School 
Nurse Nicole Frets on September 7, 2010.  Many of the students need one or a 
combination of the Meningococcal, Tdap, and Varicella vaccines. 

Teachers are involved and working diligently with the students to get them prepared for 
the many things to come this school year.  Custodial and Maintenance Staff have things 
looking good and are doing a good job of keeping things clean and in good shape. 

Respectfully submitted, 

George T. “Stoney” Burks 

Assistant Principal,  

BISD Secondary Schools 


